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Welcome back after the half term everyone - we hope you had a good break,   

enjoyed the sunshine and are ready for Term 4 as it will be a busy one! 

Thank you x 2 - a really big “well done” for all the lanterns you made for      
Chinese New Year, they made the nursery look fantastic.  And to all the parents 
who came along on the Greenwich Maritime trip, spending a lovely day with their 
children.  More trips are planned as the weather warms up…...watch this space. 

World Book Day - is on Thursday 7th March.   
What is your favourite book?  Who is your favourite character?         

Make a costume - are you a Gruffalo, a Sleeping Beauty or a           
Paddington Bear? - and wear it to nursery.   

Dates for your diaries -  
Tuesday 12th March - FORON (Friends Of Ronald Openshaw) meeting @ 9.00 am.  
Come along and find out more about the parent/staff association which supports  
and extends the work of the nursery.   
Monday 18th March - a delivery of Duck eggs is arriving and there’ll be lots of 
fun to be had watching them hatch. 
Tuesday 19th March - Parents Workshop, Motivational Maths led by Ellie @ 9.00 
am and 12.30 pm, please make the time to join us. 
Friday 29th March - Scooter day (back by popular demand). 
Friday 5th April - last day of term 4 and Easter Egg Hunt day.         

A gentle reminder that when you are dropping off & picking up                          
 please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines and be mindful               

of blocking our neighbours driveways, thank you. 



Library - this is 
every Thursday.  
Please bring your 

book bag in and we 
will give you a new 

book for the            
following week. 

RONEC Opening Times -   

Morning Nursery: 8.45 to 11.45am    Afternoon Nursery: 12.30 to 3.30pm 
Doors open: 8.40am to 8.50am                Doors open: 12.25pm to 12.35pm 
Doors open: 11.40am                                Doors open: 3.10pm  
 
30 Hours children: 9.15am to 3.15pm but an extra 30 minutes per day can be   
added at a cost, please ask in the office for details. 
 

Please let us know if your child is not coming in by phoning us on 020 8534 6196 
or   you can email info@ronaldopenshaw.newham.sch.uk to keep us updated. 

All late comers will be asked to sign the late book. 

Mobile Phones - no mobiles are to be used on nursery 
property, staff will ask you to end your call 
before entering the building.  Please make 
sure that anyone with you is aware of this 
rule before they arrive. 

RONEC is a Nut-free Nursery - please do not bring any 
snacks, sweets or cakes containing nuts into the nursery as 
we have children with nut allergies attending.   

Calendars - there are no      
holidays in March but April has 
the Easter break, and two bank 
holidays.   
The last day of term will be 
Friday 5th April and nursery 
will re-open on Tuesday 23rd 
April.  May has two bank       
holidays and half term but   

before we get too far ahead lets say hello to Summer 
Time by putting our clocks forward on Sunday 31st March 
(which also happens to be Mothers Day!).  

Special Week -   
Every child has a  
special week each 
term.  Parents will 
then be asked to 
meet with their 
key worker to   
discuss progress.   

Contact details 
updates?       

Remember to let 
us know of any 

changes. 
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